# 2016 MEMBERSHIP SIGN-UP IS OPEN

Don't Wait Until the First Race, Numbers are Assigned on a First Come, First Served Basis!



# 2015 RMXA Awards Banquet

November 14, 2015 5:30-10:30 pm Ramada Plaza North Click Here to Sign Un

# Thank You 2015 RMXA Sponsors!

Don't forget to support the sponsors that support RMXA racing!

Click Here to See Our Sponsors!

## In This Issue

Board Meetings & Volunteering

Thank You

Letter from RXMA President

Day in the Dirt Huge Success

Moto X Adaptive
Championship Series

### Another One in the Books, 2016 Season Ahead



#### Letter from RMXA President Mark Benesh:

Once again weather affected a major chunk of the race season. Nowhere in the central and western parts of the Untied States were we safe from the weather. It Seemed liked it rained for the first two months Read More >>>



**Don't Miss Our Ad - Click here!** 

# 2015 Day in the Dirt a Huge Success

Again this year we had over 300 riders & their families join us for a fun filled day of training, free bbq, drinks and a great vender area, plus we had a ton of great giveaways.



and RMXA Combine Forces at Thunder Valley

New Objective for Youth Beginner and Open Beginner

Thank You to Our 2015 RMXA Sponsors!

State Championship Lottery

#### **Quick Links**

AMA Rulebook

RMXA Rulebook

# 2015 RMXA Board Members

#### Tammi Fisher

Treasurer/office manager fishwyler@aol.com

#### Mark Benesh

President

beneshm@msn.com

#### Shawn Hanlon

Vice President

<u>shawnhanlon@comcast.net</u>

#### Mike Roemen

Vice President

Mroemen30@msn.com

#### Brian Chappell

Promoter Liaison milehighmx@yahoo.con

#### Darin Russell

Marketing Chairman darindrussell@gmail.com

#### Jeff Fisher

Newsletter/50cc Chairman ifish0895@aol.com

#### Brad Linkus

**Board Member** 

We would like to thank the following for their help and support in **Read More** >>>

Thank you to Our 2015 Day in the Dirt Sponsors!

**Don't Miss Our Ad - Click here!** 



Moto X Adaptive Championship Series and RMXA Combine Forces at Thunder Valley



<u>See More Moto X Adapative Championship Series</u>
<u>Pictures >>></u>



**Don't Miss Our Ad - Click here!** 

# New Objective for Youth Beginner and Open Beginner

For the upcoming 2016 RMXA race season some changes will be coming to both the Youth Beginner (11-15) and the Open Beginner classes. To begin, these classes will no longer be competitive, this meaning that the classes will not be given any points after each race. At the end of the year awards ceremony in 2016 there will also be no year-end awards given in those classes. These changes are due to the lack of self-advancement that has been happening in these classes. The

<u>imimotorsports@hotmail.com</u>

Jay Coolbaugh
Board Member

coolracing@gmail.com

Matt Pascal
Secretary

<u>matt@e2amusements.com</u>

Hotline: 303-422-RMXA Office: 720-629-1403

# **Board Meetings**

All RMXA board meetings are open to all members/ non-members. Please come in to express your opinions and concerns.

#### Volunteers

RMXA is always looking for more people to volunteer and give back to the club. We could use your help! Show up to a board meeting to learn more and become involved!

Go to <a href="MXA.org">BMXA.org</a> for more information on meeting dates and location.

#### Thank You!

Thank you to all 2015 RMXA promotors and track crews for putting together great races throughout all the crazy weather we had this year!

Thanks also to Jack Jackson Photography, 989 Studios and Jill Laurissa Photography for the main purpose of youth beginner and open beginner is to provide experience to the up and coming riders so that they may move to a higher skill level and/or aged class.

Another change we are going to see in the Open Beginner class is the fact that it will now be separated by age into two separated classes ran on two gate drops in one moto. With the high number of rider entries in this class the past few years we saw this as an option to lowering the number of lower skilled riders on the track at once. The Open Beginner class will now be offered as either (12-16, 122cc minimum) or (17+, 122cc minimum). Our goal is to provide experience while keeping the riders safety a high priority.

**Don't Miss Our Ad - Click here!** 



### **Thank You to Our 2015 RMXA Sponsors!**

See a complete list of the 2015 RMXA sponsors, click here...



## State Championship Lottery

For as long as I can remember the track that was voted "Track of the Year" has hosted the District 25 State Championship, however, next year things will be different. The 2016 RMXA State Championship track will be chosen through a random selection lottery. Each Eligible promotor will be given the chance to either be in or out of the random selection process.

One advantage will be given to the "Track if the Year" recipient in the form of having an extra spot in the lottery drawing

pictures featured in this newsletter.

process. This change will add differentiation to our club while allowing all eligible promotors the chance to host the RMXA District 25 State Championship.



**Don't Miss Our Ad - Click here!** 





**Don't Miss Our Ad - Click here!** 

Rocky Mountain Motocross Association | | info@rmxa.org | http://www.rmxa.org | P.O. Box 36 \* Lucerne, CO 80646

Copyright © 2015. All Rights Reserved.